Dear Magnolia West Softball Parents,

	Welcome to the 2019-2020 softball season! Our team is busy preparing for the upcoming season and is looking forward to showing you our progress in the spring. 

	I want to invite you to join us on September 10 at the Magnolia West High School Library at 6:30pm for our first Softball Booster Club meeting. We will be discussing our program needs, how you can be a part of helping our girls reach their goals, and will be ELECTING OFFICERS for this season. These are all ways that you can make a huge impact for our girls.

	If we all work together we can make this the best program in the state. My vision is to have the best facilities, the best equipment, the best uniforms, the hardest working girls, and the best parents in the state. Let’s work together to make this happen. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at jcollins@magnoliaisd.org.




Jeremy Collins
Head Softball Coach 
Magnolia West HIgh School
jcollins@magnoliaisd.org
